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The special meeting of the Gove County Commissioners was called to order at 8:00 

a.m. by Chairman Duane Vollbracht.  Members present were Duane Vollbracht, via 

telephone, and Mike Gillespie.  Charles Kuntz was absent.  Shelly Holaday was present 

taking minutes.  Other people attending the meeting were Cheryl Goetz, Roy Litfin, 

David Caudill, Allan Weber, Mike Haase, Ericka Nicholson, Rodney Salyers, and Misty 

Bland.  The Commissioners turned the meeting over to Mike Haase to discuss the new 

plan of action due to the positive case of COVID-19 in Gove County.  Cheryl Goetz then 

took over to explain she is writing a memo with more information about what the stay at 

home order means.  Discussion continued on other procedures.  Mike made a motion to 

adjourn the meeting at 8:46 a.m.  Duane seconded the motion.  The motion carried by a 

unanimous vote.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:46 a.m. 


